.THE NATIONAL INFERTILITY ASSOCIATION
is pleased to announce a new

Peer Support Group

in Tucson, Arizona!

If any of the following statements apply to you,
you may want to consider joining our support group.

I'm feeling lonely and isolated.

| have very few people to talk with about my infertility. No one understands!

My husband/wife is the only one | have who provides emotional support.

Infertility is affecting my work and career.

| feel that my life plan is out of control.

I'm.having trouble navigating my medical treatment options.

| can't decide when "enough is enough.”

Holidays and coping with family and friends are becoming more and more difficult.

Our first meeting is on Tuesday April 16" at the Oro
Valley Public Library at 1305 W Naranja Drive,
Tucson, AZ 85737

We plan to meet the 3" Tuesday of every month at
this location, but will keep you posted if the
location and time changes.

For more information, email your questions or
comments to dennyceizykjr@gmail.com




